
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

BY ORDER OF THE 

COUNTY COMMISSION 

 

 THEY ARE ASKING RESIDENTS TO 

PLEASE REFRAIN FROM BLADING 

THE COUNTY ROADS OR DOING 

ANY KIND OF WORK ON THE 

ROADS.  THIS IS THE JOB FOR THE 

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT.  PLEASE 

BE PATIENT AFTER A RAIN EVENT 

FOR THE ROADS TO GET BLADED.  

THEY WILL GET THERE! 


